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‘Alpha runs here’, pronounces the banner facing the roundabout outside Holy Rosary Church.  What does it mean?  Alpha was run in our parish between February and May this year, with a number of parishioners participating as part of their faith journey.  See last week’s Parish bulletin for some of their experiences.  And Alpha will continue to run in the parish, with a new Alpha beginning on Tuesday (23 June 2020) at 7.30pm via the online Zoom platform.  You’re invited to come and see.  If you know anyone who has lost touch with the Church or might be interested in finding out more about Christianity, you’re very welcome to invite them too.
Alpha is a series of sessions that explore life and the basics of the Christian faith in a friendly, open and informal environment.  It’s an opportunity to listen to talks on a number of topics, typically over a 11 week period, and then to gather in small groups for discussion where you can ask questions and share your point of view.  Last week’s bulletin has more information.
Meeting.  URL:  https://zoom.us/j/94566794613?pwd=VkFLMU45Q1Z1TTNHNGwzTlZPY1Jodz09.  Meeting ID:  945 6679 4613.  Meeting password:  770814.  Contact Parish Office (6248 5925, watson@cg.org.au) with any queries.


